
Dear State Representatives, 
 
HB3244 keeps well paying jobs in Oregon.  It brings big spending productions to the state which 
employ Oregonians to do safe and green work.  It supports an industry that shows Oregon to 
the world and promotes the state’s best qualities, which pays dividends for a long time via 
travel and tourism. 
 
Please help bring the work to our state.  It will come.  And the money will stay here. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kyle LeMire 
Owner – Tell Tale Productions, LLC 


